
  away 1601 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  away 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall ({away}, off),
take none effect.[ql

  be 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- {be} cast, fail, fall (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  cast 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be {cast}, fail, fall (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  effect 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to
drop away; specially, be driven out of one's course;
figuratively, to lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail,
fall (away, off), take none {effect}.[ql

  fail 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, {fail}, fall (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  fall 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, {fall} (away, off),
take none effect.[ql

  none 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall (away, off),
take {none} effect.[ql

  off 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall (away, {off}),
take none effect.[ql

  take 1601 # ekpipto {ek-pip'-to}; from 1537 and 4098; to drop
away; specially, be driven out of one's course; figuratively, to
lose, become inefficient: -- be cast, fail, fall (away, off),
{take} none effect.[ql
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